
 

 
In response to the question that came up in testimony this morning, here are JFO’s annual cost 
estimates for the Dependent Benefit in S.10 as passed by the Senate. As indicated this morning, 
lots of uncertainty surrounds forecasts of future unemployment rates, the size of the labor 
force, and the portion of unemployed individuals who receive Unemployment Insurance 
benefits, making the cost estimates subject to much uncertainty as well. 
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